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Today is National

ANNOUNCEMENTS B Day Craft Jerky Day
1/98  PTO Meeting 9am APR

Spring Musical

Remember if you are interested in auditioning for Footloose, please make sure to pick up an
audition packet from Ms. Backus and sign up for the Google Classroom.

Ding Ding Ding! This year's Battle of the Books is on! If you are a student who enjoys
reading, and is slightly competitive, be sure to join Mrs. Shimko's Battle of the Books Google
Classroom. There is an invite on her Library Classroom page.

Toys for Tots Drive
The Student Government Association and the WMS Chorus will be running a Toys for Tots
drive starting November 13th. Please leave your new unwrapped toys in the Toys for Tots
box located outside of the school building. Please join the WMS SGA and Chorus as they
sing in the center of town (in front of Weichert Realty) on December 2nd from 10:30am-
11:30am. This a great opportunity to donate a toy and enjoy some caroling!




WMS PTO is offering delicious Challahs again as a fundraiser

Ordering is NOW OPEN and will run until November 30th.

We have again paritnered with Livingston Bagel (the same supplier we used last year)
for this fundraiser and thank them and their bakery for their support.
The challah is hand twisted in a facility that is NUT FREFE.

(Costf:-(Challahslarelonlyl$i2leach!}

Payment : For this purchase, payviment must be made in advance:;
by Venmo : WMS-PTO-1 (lock for our wolverine logo!) or check sent inte school payable to
WMS PTO (send to the main office FACO : Kimm Damianc PTO Treasurer).
For Venmo and Checks - please put CHALLAH payment in the memo box .
IDeliveryiMonday¥DecembergaSjustinitimelfon)Hanukah/y
Challahs will be available to your student during lunch periods at WMS that day only.
PLFEASF send your child with a shopping bag if you order several.

Any unclaimed challahs will be donated.
Please note : we do not order extras from Livingstone Bagel, so if you miss the ordering
wincdcow, you will have missed out on the opportunity to support the PTO!

Any guestions about the Challah - please email: wmsptoinfolOO@gmail.com
Thanlk you !
Your Challah Team



